
 

 

Dear Applicants, 

 

 All payments should be made at the submission/cashier counter at BLS Spain 

Visa Application Center. 

  Please insist for receipt on all services availed and paid at BLS Spain Visa 

Application Centre. 

 In case any staff demanding payment for services that are not billed, please 

report to the center manager immediately. You may also write to us: 

complaints@blsinternational.net with following details :  

 

1. Applicant Name :  

2. Applicant phone no.:  

3. Application reference no.:  

4. Staff name : 

 

 Appointments are absolutely free, you are requested to visit our BLS Spain visa 

website to book appointments. 

 If you come across any personnel demanding payments for appointment, please 

report immediately to complaints@blsinternational.net with following details :  

 

1. Applicant Name : 

2. Applicant phone no.: 

3. Application reference no.: 

4. Personnel details : 

 

 No agents are authorized to act on behalf of BLS International and book 

appointments against a service fee. BLS International is not responsible for such 

incidents. 
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